
Workshop on DNT’s Gaming Technology 

The BCA department of the college organized a workshop on DNT’s 

Gaming Technology on 4th Feb, 2019. 127 students participated in the 

workshop which was conducted by Mr. Naveen (Game developer and 

web developer) and Mr. Alok Dubey (Game developer, IIT Kanpur). 

Importance of gaming in our daily life was showcased by different 

clips. Speakers focused on game-based learning which provides a 

promising new pedagogy, allowing learners to proceed at their own 

pace. They are not just for fun but are highly educational, hone 

problem solving skills and promote empathy. 


